From: Oram, Richard - Environment & Economy 
Sent: 14 August 2015 12:24
To: Planning
Subject: consultation responses

15/01290/F - Priory Cottage, Netting Street, Hook Norton

15/01302/OUT - Land North Of Manor Farm Barns, Oxford Road, Wendlebury   

15/01303/F - Former SOE Transmitter Station, Grange Farm, Godington

15/01327/F - Chancel Cottage, Fir Lane, Steeple Aston
Dear Sir or Madam

The above proposals would not appear to have an invasive impact upon any known archaeological sites or features. As such there are no archaeological constraints to these schemes.

Regards

Richard
Richard Oram
Planning Archaeologist 

